
      BERNARDS HEATH INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL 
 

Autumn Term Newsletter     Friday 17th September 2021 

 

Contact us:  governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk      admin@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk 

 

Happy Birthday 
Carter, Florence L, Roshan, Miss Flanagan 

Adults… welcome in to school! 
Your children have been getting to know their new teaching team and classroom and now it is your turn. We 
have been planning some opportunities for you to come to school—please see separate dates document for      
specific details. There is no expectation from us that you attend everything, though of course you are very      

welcome. There is something here for everyone. 
Open Classroom and Meet the Teacher—an opportunity for you to see your child’s classroom and to chat         

informally to other adults in the class and the teaching staff who work with your child.  
(One adult per child ) 

Parent Teacher Meeting—a less formal consultation, focused on teaching staff finding out about your child from 
their first educator, you. (Two adults are invited to these meetings) 

Community Harvest Festival—a celebration of Harvest and an opportunity to talk about ‘giving’ to our         
community. We will be asking for donations for St Albans Foodbank—list to follow (One adult per child ) 

Year 1 and 2 ‘Exhibitions’ - an opportunity for your child to share their learning with you in their classroom. 
(One adult per child ) 

New to… meetings—focused on the curriculum, come and find out more about what we teach and how and 
learn how you can work with us to support your child.  (One adult per child) 

 

Breakfast Club—to book a place click here 
 

Bernards Heath Childcare—to book a place click here 

 

Letters / Emails Sent Home 

 

Dates List for Autumn Term 

Y1 Paradise Wildlife Park Letter 

A day off to celebrate! 
 

It has been confirmed that schools will have an 

additional Occasional Day in lieu of the 

Queens Bank Holiday to celebrate her       

Platinum Jubilee:  
 

Monday 6th May 

Children and Staff will not be coming to 

school on this day. 

A reminder not to park on the private road or car park next to school leading to 
Chaucer close  This restricts the access into and out of Chaucer Close and 
increases the risk of an accident.  
 

When parking please be considerate to our neighbours and keep  
residential driveways clear. 

Interested in applying for the Parent Governor 

Role.   

Please complete your candidate form and  

return to  

governors@bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk  

along with a current photograph of yourself by 

12pm on Wednesday 22nd September.  

 

Safeguarding 
 

We have passwords to keep children safe and ensure adults at 

school are sending children home with an appropriate adult.  

It is important that even if you pick your child up everyday that 

you know their password so any school staff not yet familiar with 

you knows you are a safe person to hand your child over to.  

This is a school policy that we ask all school staff to follow. 

Adults collecting a child with their password have a smooth pick 

up and avoid any inconvenient waiting or awkward conversations.  

Thank you 

Fingers crossed… 

Our amazing kitchen team led by Mrs Donagher have 

been nominated for the ’best team’ award at the Herts 

Catering Awards. We will let you know how they get on. They 

are an exceptionally positive and productive team and they have 

gone above and beyond in so many ways over the last 18 

months.  

https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/breakfast-club/
https://bernardsheath.herts.sch.uk/cse-after-school-club/


 
REMEMBER, REMEMBER........ 
 

 
Mon 27th Sep 

 
9.00am 

 
Mountfitchet Castle Volunteer 
Meeting 

 
Tue 28th Sep 

  
Y2 Visit to Mountfitchet  
Castle 

 
Wed 6th Oct 

 
9.00am 

 
Paradise Wildlife Park  
Volunteer Meeting 

 
Thu 7th Oct 

  
Y1 Visit to Paradise Wildlife 
Park 

 
Mon 11th Oct 

 
2.15pm 

 
Parent Volunteer Meeting 

 
Wed 20th Oct 

  
Individual School Photos 

 

Half Term  
Mon 25th Oct—Fri 29th Oct 

 
Mon 1st Nov 

  
Staff Training Day 
School Closed 

 
Tue 2nd Nov 

 
 
 

  
Children Back to School 
 

 

Please register here for 9ǾŜǊōǊƛŘƎŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ  
/ƭƻǎǳǊŜ bƻǝŬŎŀǝƻƴ {ȅǎǘŜƳ ό9{/b{ύ - the  
system we use in the event of school being 
closed due to weather or a public emergency.  

Parent Volunteer Meeting 
 

If you are thinking about volunteering with us 
you are invited to a meeting in the hall with 

Mrs Rimmer.  
 

Monday 11th October 2.15pm 
 

During this meeting you will find out about all 
the ways you can support us at school. We 

will also talk through our policy and explain 
the paperwork we need you to complete. 

 

Next week will be Week 1 of our current menu.  

 

2021 Virtual Virgin Money London Marathon  
 
Click here to sponsor Mrs Birchall, Mr Fisher and 

Justyna Guilliatt who are all taking part to 

raise funds for the School PTA.  

 

Please ensure all uniform and  

equipment (including bikes and scooters ) 

are clearly named.  

 

Throughout September and October, several events 

are being held throughout the county to mark the 

launch of the new Special Educational Needs and    

Disabilities (SEND) Strategy for Hertfordshire. The 

'SEND is Everybody’s Business' events are an         

opportunity for professionals, parents and carers to 

hear about the refreshed SEND Strategy, and find out 

about services and organisations in their area that offer 

support to families with SEND, with “market place 

stalls” at each of the events. There will be a wide range 

of organisations and people to speak to from across 

education, health and social care.  

 

For more information, please click here  

 

From Monday 20th September if you have an  

outstanding childcare voucher or tax free childcare  

payment you will receive a reminder email every other 

week. 

 

Please remember— play equipment and 

climbing frames are for use at playtimes and 

lunch times and not for the beginning and end 

of the school day.  

The lost property box, located by the 

Upper Culver Road gate, is very full.  

Please take a look if you are missing 

any items.  We will be clearing this 

out at the end of the month.  

[  

Please can you provide us with a box of 

tissues to catch the germs in your childŚs 

class.  

 
Click here to read the latest edition of the 

Families Magazine. 

https://member.everbridge.net/892807736725489/login
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/charity-web/charity/displayCharityCampaignPage.action?campaignId=17758&charityId=1014757
https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/microsites/local-offer/feedback/local-offer-blog/send-strategy-launch-events.aspx
https://www.ndcs.org.uk/information-and-support/parenting-and-family-life/families-magazine/families-magazine-current-issue/

